
 

 

  

Dear Parents, 
  
I hope this email finds you well, and that, as much as possible, you have been enjoying spring 
break. These are difficult times, but I hope we can all step away from the news for a few hours 
each day; remember, one of the most important benefits of break is to reconnect with family and 
disconnect from the world--even if just a little bit! 
  
Our teachers have been doing just that, enjoying family and down time, while preparing to begin 
distance teaching with students on March 30. 
  
Before we begin our distance teaching, and in order to help us better deliver instruction, we do 
need a bit of information from each family. We would appreciate each family taking a moment 
to fill out a very short survey. It should take approximately two minutes to complete, but will 
provide us with important information as we plan. 
  
You can find the survey here:​ ​https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TRXK6NT 
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TRXK6NT
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We will be sending more information home next week regarding distance learning. In the 
meantime, be sure to take some time with family, try to turn off the news, and give your children 
a hug. 
  
Warmly, 
  

Bob 
  
  
 
 


